thinner and thinner. All donations to SAIIC are tax-deductible and may be earmarked for the Newsletter. Volunteers to help us with production and distribution are heartily welcomed. If you would like to contribute to our efforts, please write us at P.O. Box 7550, Berkeley, CA 94707 or give us a call at (415) 452-1235. Thanks. —Susan Lobo

Special thanks for work on this issue to Juan Bottasso, Aldous Cardarelli, Sandy Davis, Rick Droz, Jean Ann Jensen, Judith Stronach, and Karen Turtle.

For production assistance we thank the Onaway Trust, American Friends Service Committee, Intertribal Friendship House, Wes Huss, Stephen McNeil, Bobsey Draper, and the SAIIC Committee: Jane Addison, Monti Aguirre, Rayen Cayuqueo, Peggy Lowry, Maria Massolo, James Muneta, Adam Rabinowitz, Anna Lugo Stephenson, Glenn Switkes, and Jo Tucker. Pete Hammer co-edited and typeset this issue. Susan Lobo is SAIIC Publications Editor. Nilo Cayuqueo is SAIIC Coordinator.

NEWSLETTER

To receive the SAIIC Newsletter for one year please send a donation of \$6 for addresses in the United States, Mexico, and Canada or \$8 for addresses elsewhere.

PUBLICATIONS

Working Commission Reports: Second Conference of Indian Nations and Organizations of South America. Tiwanaku, Bolivia, published by SAIIC, 1984, \$3.

Journey to the South, K'uu yaa Tsa-wa, published by SAIIC, 1986, \$1.

RADIO SHOW

The SAIIC radio program "South and Central American Indian Update" is heard the first Friday of each month at 8:00 p.m. on KPFA FM 94.1 in northern California. One hour tapes can be purchased for \$8 each.

ORDER FORM	Number	Cost
Newsletter subscription (See prices above)		
Working Commission Reports, \$3 each		
Tapes of radio program, \$8 each		
	Donations	
	Total enclosed	
Name		
Address		
City, State, Zip		
Please make out all checks, which are tax dec Service Committee/SAIIC, and mail to South Information Center, P.O. Box 7550, Berkeley, C.	and Central Ame	